From: Ellen Solomons _

Sent: 22 December 2014 11:03
To: Chaggar, Mandeep; Planning
Subject: Application ref 2014/7108P
Dear Ms Jagger

1 refer to our telephone conversation last week concerning the above application. Although dated 11
December 2014 the planning application consultation document did not arrive until Saturday 20th
December by which time a number of those affected may have left London.

Furthermore when 1 searched under the application this morning the result was that there was no record of
the application. I do not understand this and perhaps you can help.

T and T know others will want to object to the application and I am considering obtaining an expert's report.
With Christmas and the New Year upon us it is impossible to deal with the matter properly by the deadline
of 1st January. Please confirm that the formal consultation period is extended to January 14 which is 21
days from the date of receipt of the consultation document plus a few extra days to cover the Bank holidays.
T would make it clear that I am objecting to the application on my own behalf as the owner of Flat 1
Athenaeum Hall which is immediately below the applicant's flat and also as chair of the Athenaeum Hall
Resident Association Ltd which owns the freehold of the Block. There are 4 flat and the owners of Flats 3
and 4 to whom T have spoken also object to the application.

Whilst I accept it is not a planning issue the installation of the unit on the exterior wall of the building which
is owned by the freehold company is not permitted under the terms of the Lease .

I will be giving my reasons for objecting to the application in detail early in the New Year.

Yours sincerely

Ellen Solomons



